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Welcome back to school after the Easter break. I hope that everyone has had a lovely 

holiday and enjoyed some chocolate too! We’ve been very busy this week settling back 

into school routines and working on developing healthy habits.  I’ve seen and heard lots 

of good manners around school, I hope you have at home too. Each class has started 

working hard on their new topics, please see the information below for further details. 

 

Dawn Hunter 

 

Topics 

We’ve made a super start to our new topics this week. If you would like more 

information on how you can support your child at home, please see your child’s teacher. 

Nursery Where does our food come from? 

Reception Where does our food come from? 

Year 1 Do Kings and Queens live in castles? 

Year 2 How did the Great Fire of London start? 

Year 3 Who were the Maya? 

Year 4 Who is the greatest British monarch of all? 

 

Values to live by 

Each week we discuss and reflect upon values that we try to live by. These are the 

values that we’ll be focussing on in April. 

 

12.04.21 - I can develop new good habits 

19.04.21 - I can make a difference to planet Earth 

26.04.21 - I can appreciate the value of dance 

 

Earth Day 

We will be celebrating Earth day on Thursday 22nd April to raise awareness of how we 

can protect the environment. Children may come to school in non-uniform and we are 

inviting them to wear something green. 
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After school clubs 

 

NUFC Fitkids Club is running this half term for Key Stage 2 children, every Monday, 

straight after school until 4.15pm. 

 

Trident Soccer 

We are delighted to welcome back Ryan and his team for Football Friday. Due to 

ongoing Covid restrictions, Trident Soccer will be for Key Stage 1 children only for 

this half term. Please look out for further information about registration and starting 

dates. 

 

After school club 

After school club provides wraparound care Monday to Thursday each week, Reception 

to Year 4, term time only. 

The cost each session is: 

 £4.00 until 4.15pm 

 £7.00 until 5.15pm (including a snack). 

Places are limited to 15 per day and need to be pre-booked via eduspot.co.uk.  

(Please contact the office if you need new login details or a password reset.) 
 

Please note: places need to be booked by Friday for the following week to enable us to make 

staffing arrangements.  

 

 

Reading books 

If you have any reading books at home from lockdown, could you please return them to 

school? Thank you. 

 

 
Best wishes 

                                    The Amble First School Team 
 

 

http://eduspot.co.uk/
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